
FCWC General Meeting Minutes  

October 8, 2013 
  
The meeting was called to order by Judy Paulson at the home of Shannon Harris at 

approximately 7:20 p.m. 
  
Minutes of the Meeting were read by the Secretary and approved as read. 
  
Treasurers Report:   Beginning Balance                  $5374.35 
   Receipts      3153.00 
   Disbursements      1251.00 

  Ending Balance     7275.89 
Checks have been coming for membership dues. 
  
Motion was made to accept the Treasurer’s Report by Maria Giglio and seconded by Kristie 

Towers.  The Treasurer’s Report was accepted. 
  
Vice President’s Report  
Membership:  There were 76 members in September and there are now 126.  New members were 

asked to stand and introduce themselves. 

        Social was great success at the home of Laura Babka. 

        November program will be at home of Diane Apprill. 

        Will be a Shopping Showcase. 

        5% of proceeds to be given back to Forest Creek Women’s Club. 

        There will be a variety of goods and products. 

        All members may bring friends. 

        Meeting will be November 12
th
 at 7:00 p.m. 

  
Communication:  Articles must be in by the 17

th
 of the month.  The latest will be the 20

th
. 

Technology:   
 Directory will be going to print shortly. 
 More information needed. 
 Block Captains will receive Directory for distribution. 

  
Service Project: 

 Already collected 90 coats. 
 Bought 70 coats for $370 which was donated. 
 Members given plastic bags to fill and deliver to Diane Apprill or she can pick them up. 
 May accept cash as well 
 Make checks payable to Forest Creek Woman’s Club. No deadline for coats has been 

announced. 
  
New Business:  Holiday Social will be held December 7

th
.  Information regarding the social is 

forthcoming. 
 



There being no further business, a motion was made to adjourn by Pat Kempf and seconded by 

Ronnie Vokolek. 
  
  
Respectfully Submitted, 
  
Marsha Schwartz 
Recording Secretary 
 


